
Maintaining standards in reformed
Functional Skills qualifications

On 30 August 2019 we wrote to Responsible Officers at awarding organisations
recognised to offer reformed Functional Skills qualifications.

Our letter outlines our expectation that standards will be maintained from
legacy versions of Functional Skills, how we expect standards to be aligned
across awarding organisations and how we intend to collect standards data.
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